Agenda Item Number 7

Memo

To: Plan Commission
Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: DISCUSSION ON RIVERSIDE DRIVE CORRIDOR STUDY AND RECONSTRUCTION TIMELINES

Date: September 18,2014

The Riverside Drive Corridor Study and reconstruction project has important dates already scheduled,
with more dates and milestones still to be determined. Village Staff thought it important to have a
discussion with Plan Commission on the upcoming dates to gain input on what is expected for each
milestone, as well as how these dates fit with upcoming planning projects. Below is the current schedule
of dates for both projects on Riverside Drive.

DOT:
Public input session: October 8, 2014 (Aldo Leopold School 5:00-7:00 p.m.)
Preferred Plan: Spring 2015
Modifications to final plans (if land acquisition is needed) due: Summer 2016
Modifications to final plans due: Summer 2017
Final plans submitted: November 2017
Construction begins: 2018/2019

Corridor Study:
RFP sent out: September 2014

RFP responses due: October 17, 2014
Consultant selected: December 2014
Consultants begin work: January 2015 or sooner
Final plan: June 30, 2015



